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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and
pays respect to Elders past and present.

The NSW Government is funding
important maintenance work on the
Castlereagh Highway to provide a

stronger, longer lasting and safer road.

What work are we doing?

We will be carrying out maintenance work which
includes heavy patching.

Work involves:

e using heavy machinery along the road

e pavement rehabilitation

e restoring the site when our works are
finished.

When and where we’ll be working

Work will take place 3.5 kilometres north of
Capertee on the Castlereagh Highway.

We have included a map to show the location of
work.

Work will commence on Monday 10 March 2025,
and is expected to take three weeks to complete,
weather permitting.

Work hours are 7am to 5pm from Monday to
Saturday.

What will this mean for you?

You may notice:
¢ noise from machinery and equipment
e traffic control and signage in place,

Traffic impacts

There will be some temporary traffic changes to
ensure the work zone is safe including
intermittent stopping.

For the safety of workers and motorists, lane
closures, use of escort vehicle, and a reduced
speed limit of 40 km/h will remain in place both
during and outside of work hours, until the work
is completed.

All road users are advised to follow the directions
of signs and traffic control and slow down on
approach.

For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, or visit
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW

App.

Managing our impacts

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to
the community and the environment.
This includes:

e Reducing our noise as much as possible

¢ Turning off machinery and vehicles when not
in use.

Q To subscribe to the email updates, please contact western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
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Location of work area
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We understand that this work will generate
some inconvenience and we thank you for your
patience.
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Contact us
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Project Infoline 1800 167 499

western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
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nswroads.works/westregion

PO Box 334
Parkes, NSW 2870
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For the latest traffic updates:
a Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or
download the app Live Traffic NSW
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ﬂ ﬂ Interpreter service

For languages other than English call 131 450
Arabic * Greek + Hindi - Mandarin + Vietnamese
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131 450 @3l

la uninpeoieg dieppnvelog oe AAAEC YAWOOEC EKTOC ATTO
Ta AyyAkd kaAéote To 131 450

3iieft & sifaReh s syraman & forg genfeaT Gar
131 450 TR hicdd &<
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Pé c6 dich vu théng ngdn cho cac ngén ngir khac tiéng
Anh, goi s6 131 450

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy

To subscribe to the email updates, please contact western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
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